TOWN OF FAIRFAX

Fairfax Bridge Rehabilitation
Project

Project Update Janvary 27, 2014

Public Meeting: Bridge Preventative Maintenance Program (BPMP) and Creek Road

You are invited to attend a public meeting on Wednesday January 29, 6:30pm, at the Fairfax Women’s
Club. The meeting will focus on the Creek Road Bridge rehabilitation project and the three bridges in
the BPMP — Spruce Road, Canyon Road, and Marin Road.

For more information on these bridges and projects, go to http://fairfaxbridges.com and click on “The
Projects”.

Bridges Assessment Reports Now Available

New reports assessing the condition of Creek Road Bridge and the Bridge Preventive Maintenance
Project are available online from the Fairfax Bridges website, on the Downloads page.

Questions?

Please visit the project website: http://fairfaxbridges.com/

Email: info@fairfaxbridges.com

Phone: Call Valerie Taylor or Daniele Petrone at 415-284-1544

To Unsubscribe:

If you would prefer not to receive anymore updates on this project, please email
info@fairfaxbridges.com with a subject of “Unsubscribe”.

RITU GARG
rgarg@nelsonnygaard.com
On behalf of Town of Fairfax




